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COMMITTEE  

REPORT 
  

  

Date: November 20, 2024 

To: Municipal Council 

cc: Kim Ramsay, Chief Administrative Officer 

From: On behalf of the Fire Advisory Committee Chair 

RE: Fire Advisory Committee Report to Municipal Council 

 

1. FIRE DEPARTMENT RE-REGISTRATION: BROOKLYN 

In June 2024 when Council approved the fire department re-registrations, we had not received the form 

from Brooklyn. As part of motion C24(201), Council approved the Fire Advisory Committee to review the 

application when it came in and make a recommendation to Council. Brooklyn’s application form has been 

received and reviewed by the committee.  

The Fire Advisory Committee recommends that Council approve the annual registration for the 

Brooklyn Volunteer Fire Department. 

As Chair of the committee, I so move. 

 


